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The Career and Technical Education (CTE) Revitalization Grant has been overwhelmingly supported by 
the 2013 Oregon Legislature.  Generous funding has been made available to strengthen existing CTE 
programs while creating new CTE experiences for Oregon students.  These programs are designed to 
meet workforce needs and support achievement of the Oregon Diploma.  Key features of this grant 
include: 

 Strong partnerships between business, industry, labor and education. 

 Innovation in the delivery of CTE. 

 Integration of academic content and community resources. 

 Experiential learning opportunities for students. 
 
The Oregon Department of Education (ODE) is seeking volunteers to serve as grant proposal 
reviewers.  Ideally, reviewers will come from a variety of backgrounds – business, industry, education, 
labor – and from a wide range of experiences – partnerships, equity, sustainability, counseling, etc.  ODE 
staff will attempt to match grant proposals to reviewer expertise.  Reviewers will receive reimbursement 
for travel expenses at per diem rates. 
 
Requirements: 

 Access to computer, internet and phone. 

 Expertise and time to review 3-8 proposals. 

 Participation in online training from 3:00 pm – 4:00 pm on Friday, November 1 OR Monday, 
November 4, 2013.   

 All-day attendance at a meeting in Salem, Oregon on Thursday, November 14, 2013. 
 
Process: 

 Proposals will be available electronically. 

 Reviewers will read and score proposals using materials provided during the online training.   

 Scores must be submitted electronically by Tuesday, November 12, 2013. 

 Reviewers will meet in Salem on Thursday, November 14, 2013 to work on final scoring and 
comments. 

 Final scores will be provided to the CTE Revitalization Grant Advisory Committee for review and 
recommendation of grant awards. 

 
If you are interested in being a reviewer, please click here to complete your online application.  
Applications will be accepted through Thursday, October 10, 2013.   
 
Applicants will receive an appointment letter by Friday, October 18, 2013 explaining the details of the 
review and travel reimbursement process. 
 
For more information about the grant please visit the CTE Revitalization Grant website:  
www.ode.state.or.us/go/ctegrant. 
 
 
For further information please contact Donna Brant, (503) 947-5622 or donna.brant@state.or.us. 
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